
              

 

        Julie Gvillo, 

                                      Founder and Creative Executive Director 

                         of 

 

 

 

 

  and Reiki Master Practitioner and Teacher 

     will see clients at Bunker Hill Library for 

Reiki Healing Mini-Sessions 

Thursday, March 9, 2017 from 1:00 p.m.  to 6:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, March 15, 2017 from 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Friday, March 24, 2017 from 1:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Thursday, March 30, 2017 from 1:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

Great for reducing stress that contributes to pain and disease, 

Reiki is the prayerful practice of removing disturbances from the human energy field 

to facilitate the body’s natural healing processes. 

 

Schedule a twenty-minute session on the sign-up sheet at the library’s front desk 

Or call 585-4736. 

Walk-ins welcome around scheduled appointments. 

A Place of Grace is supported by offerings. 

Cash, checks, credit/debit cards, and electronic payments are all gratefully received. 


